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“Until I come, devote yourself to the public reading of Scripture, to preaching  
and to teaching.  Do not neglect your gift”  (1 Timothy 4:13–14a NIV). 

 

GAMES FINAL AUGUST PRESENTATION 

Rafiki Education Program: 
Rafiki has consolidated all of its schooling 
centers under one heading, called the Education 
Program.  As the children in our childcare 
program grow, the need for a comprehensive 
academic program has come, and is being 
implemented now.  Some of you have taken a 
special interest in the Rafiki Girls’ Center girls.   
Currently, we have been able to provide them 
with a vocational type of training, which 
prepares them to enter the job market with 
some valuable skills.  The RGC will continue to 
shepherd and train these current girls. Perhaps 
you are one of the people God has been 
whispering to, encouraging you to become a  

teacher in one the schools here.  If so, we 
would be glad to pray for you as you consider 
His call. 

PARK DEDICATION AND TREE PLANTING  

Village Park: 
We now have a city park!  Inside the circle of 
cottages are a 440 yard pathway, and seven 
exercise stations.  This includes a running long 
jump, ring toss, balance beams, etc.  We still 
have another ten or so stations to build, but the 
park is really looking good, and the kids are 
thoroughly enjoying their new playground.  
During the park dedication, each family was able 
to plant their own tree. 

SINGING WITH HAND ACTIONS 

 



NOTE:  Please visit www.rafiki-foundation.org to find information 
on your ROS, what Rafiki is doing, the centers, and the Exchange. 

BABY REBECCA 

BABY HANNAH 

Sixteen New Children: 
In the past few weeks three more cottages have 
been completed and two currently have families 
in them.  They have been named by their 
mothers—Shalom and Ebenezer.  Our two 
youngest children have come into these two 
homes, they are Rebecca and Hannah.  Rebecca 
is five weeks old, 5.8 pounds, and twenty-one 
inches long.  Hannah is three weeks old, seven 
pounds, and twenty and one-half inches long.  
Rebecca was suffering from malnutrition and 
illness, which accounts for her low weight.  Both 
are thriving now and cute as can be. 

KOEPKES AND DONATED GREEN BEANS 

Rebecca is a senior this year!  She’s taking a 
couple of AP classes and working on applying to 
universities in the U.S.  She is hoping to get to 
go to HSU or ACU in Abilene, but we just keep 
reminding her to trust God for His choice of 
school for her.  Sarah is enjoying the fifth grade.  
She has a very nice teacher, and is also taking 
clarinet lessons.   

Pray for: 
• Wisdom, strength, and joy 

• Closer relationships to Christ 

• Unity in team members 

• Sensitivity to God’s directions 

• School of God’s choice for Rebecca 

Serving Him together, 

Doug, Carolyn, Rebecca, and Sarah Koepke  

Unit # 102  

P.O. Box 25372 
Nairobi, Kenya 00603 

E-mail: koepkes@swiftkenya.com  

Phone: 254-733-250-338 

Prayer captain’s new e-mail address: 
j.pb@clearwire.net 

P.S. From the Home Office: The Koepkes are at 
21% of the total needed for their fourth term 
beginning January 2007. 


